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Transition

We will be taking the two’s downstairs before the end of the school year to tour the three’s classroom. It is our intention that this will help the transition.  We will also have a time for children to visit with their teacher just prior to the start of our school year. 
Fitz's Fundraiser - April 16th - 7:00 - 10:30 PM

Gather with Tree Town friends and enjoy appetizers and a cash bar.  Tickets are $20 per person or $40 per couple.  As always, there will be a wonderful selection of items offered in our silent auction and raffle, including themed baskets prepared by each class.  The two's classes will make a hanging lantern which will be auctioned live at the event.  Please see Nicole Alvarez, Amy Kinsella, or Mandy Puchalski or a Ways  for more information.

Clean-Up Committee Reminder
For those families on the Clean Up Committee, our end of year clean-up is scheduled for Wednesday, June 1st 6:30-9:30 PM.  We also welcome anyone who has not been active on his or her committee or who just wants to get out of the house for a few hours! Mrs. Baker will be contacting families to coordinate this project.
Picnic
A tradition at Tree Town has been an end of the year informal picnic.  The date for this year will be Wednesday, May 25th . We will meet at Salt Creek Park at 11:30 a.m.  We invite you and your child and anyone else who can make it to join us.  Bring your lunch.  Please join your Tree Town friends for the fun. Salt Creek is located at Second Street just east of Route 83. We have found this location avoids the congestion of some of the other parks during the warm weather.  In case of rain, we'll meet at Tree Town.
 

Classes for 2016-2017
We still have openings in our Wednesday 2’s class, 3’s classe, 4’s classes and spaces in our Kindergarten Enrichment class Kid Town.  Word of mouth is our best advertisement.   Prospective families may contact Tree Town at 630.279.8778 for a tour or more information. Tell your friends about Tree Town!
Some Thoughts
As we reflect on our year together we can hardly believe that we have come to the end of our school year at Tree Town.  As teachers, we look at the growth and development of each child and can see the strides they have made over this last year.  They are well on their way to developing into very unique individuals.  We will miss you and your children ...thank you for sharing them with us and making us feel a part of your family.  We hope that the foundation your child received at Tree Town will be the beginning of many happy and rewarding years of school.

 
Have a Great Summer!
Barb, Karin, Marie
Important Dates to Remember!
April 4th - Contracts and Board Interest Surveys are due

April 16th - Spring Fundraiser at Fitz's
April 20th - Board Meeting @Shawna Roubitchek's 171 W. St. Charles Rd
April 27th & 28th - Papa John's Fundraiser
May 23rd - Joint Board Meeting @Becca Harpster's, 282 E. Oneida Ave
May 25th - Last day of Wednesday 2's, Tree town picnic at Salt Creek Park
June 1st - Tree Town Clean Up 6:30 - 9:30 PM
